
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Attention: One Wall Residents 
 

RDH WINDOW REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
 

HAMMERING & DRILLING NOISE 
 
RDH Personnel are constructing the Swing Stage on the 
roof. 
 
Residents will be hearing Hammering & Drilling noises. 
The hammering will be on going sporadic until it is 
finished at the end of this month. 
 
The drilling will commence on Wednesday at around 
08:00 am for one day.  
 
We will keep you informed about the drilling schedule. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience & thank you for 
your patience. 

 
ONE WALL CONCIERGE 

March 4th, 2013  


